
Subject: Public Comment: 5 - Ventura
From: Linda L Chuk <
Date: Wed, 21 Sep 2011 23:37:58 +0000
To: votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov

From: Linda L Chuk 
Subject: redistricting

Message Body:
I am asking you to not redistrict Simi Valley, Thousand Oaks and Moorpark into the Los 
Angeles District.

Los Angeles in already large enough. 

Why are u doing this? 

Please STOP & THINK of what u are doing to Ventura County residents.  I know of no one 
who wants to be in LA District.

Please reconsider.

Linda L Chuk  

--
This mail is sent via contact form on Citizens Redistricting Commission
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